
From: linda Hagen [mailto:lhagen@cpb.com]
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 12:11 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: Payment guidance 
 
I am opposed to the Overdraft Payment Guidance, as the limitations will cause the banks to shift their fees 
to other areas and this will affect many of us who do not over draw our accounts.    
 
Thank you. 
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